
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

September 2024 
 

The Pupil Premium Charter 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As you may be aware, your child is eligible for the Pupil Premium fund. This can be for a number of 
reasons, such as being eligible for Free School Meals (any time in the last 6 years), having parents in the 
services or being fostered or adopted. This status means that funding is allocated to support your child in 
their studies. I am writing to you to inform you of some of the ways this funding can be used and also, to 
introduce myself as the staff member who is your first port of call for any support your child may need. 
Please see our Pupil Premium Charter below which details how this funding is used: 

 
Pupil Premium Charter  

 
A student in receipt of the Pupil Premium at Kingsmead School can expect to benefit from some of the 
following: 

• Academic and pastoral support 

• Help with essential equipment and uniform  

• Numeracy and literacy support 

• One-to-one or small group support within the classroom 

• A designated staff link to meet with at the start and end of each half-term 

• Achievements and rewards acknowledging academic progress and effort 

• Help with funding educational trips and visits  

• Support with mental health and wellbeing 

• Enrichment activities and external workshops 

• General curriculum support 

• Academic after school intervention sessions 

It is important to say that often all the children in the class will reap some of the benefit of how the school 
spends its Pupil Premium, for example: if the money is used to fund an additional teaching assistant, then 
at times the whole class would benefit, not just the students in the Pupil Premium cohort. If you have any 
questions regarding the Pupil Premium or the Online Eligibility Checking Service, please contact myself on 
r.duckett@kingsmeadschool.net. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
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Mrs. R. Duckett 
Assistant Senior Leader for Successful Families  


